
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Little Owls and Early Birds 

A letter has gone out this week notifying 

everyone of a new payment system.  More 

information will be on the Summer invoices.  

Innovate shared some of their food samples 

over the last 2 evenings and they were well 

received. 

St Kenelm’s 

Church Fete 

13th July 2018  

2.30-4.00 pm 

All welcome 

Easter Egg Competition 

Well done to: 

Holly W 

Honey B 

 

For their fantastic efforts in 

creating a superb recyclable  

Easter design. 

Diary Dates 

We will send out a full diary list next term but here are a few key 

days to add to your calendars: 

 

Year 2 and some Year 3 4 pupils—Swimming starts—Tuesday 30th April 

Year 3 4 - Corinium Visit—Wednesday 22nd May 

Year 2 -SATS weeks—13th –24th May 

Year 1—Phonics Testing Week—10-14th June 

Sports Morning and Picnic —19th June 

Year 3 4 Performance –12th July at 1.30 pm 

Staff Changes 

We have Ms Clark joining us next term 

to teach games and PE.  Mrs Harding 

will be teaching Year 2 every Friday 

morning. 

Arts Morning 

We will be having a recycling arts morning 

next term and we are collecting bottle 

tops, washed tins and mini water bot-

tles.  Please drop them in to Mrs Mayo if 

you have some. 

Week ending 12th April 2019 

From Mrs Barber 

It has been a full and exciting term, the children have worked hard and earned their two week 

break (as have the staff).  All our news is on our website with pictures in the galleries and  

information from each class on the learning activities the children have done, every 2 weeks.  

Our newsletter also has details of all our activities to keep you all up to date.  Enjoy the Easter 

break, school reopens on Monday 29th April 2019. 

House Champions 

Sycamore 270 

Willow 210 

Oak 180 

Ash 140 

School Lunches 

Remember to login to 

www.innovatefood.co.uk 

to order lunches for 

next term. 

Bingo 

Well done to  

Vangelis and Sammy 

Who won a book token for 

completing their Bug Bingo 

and Book Bingo. 

Plastic Pollution 

We are trying to 

cut down our 

waste.  So please 

read the leaflet in 

your child’s book 

bag for ideas to 

help! 


